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Dear (Salutation) 

 

 

Account number: ********* 

Your financial adviser: *********   

 

I recently wrote to you because you invest in the Aviva Investors Corporate Bond fund, which was due to merge into the 

Aviva Investors Monthly Income Plus fund on 12 July 2024.  

 

With the UK and France both calling snap general elections with the potential to impact holdings in the fund, Aviva feel 

it is prudent to postpone the merger until after those elections have concluded.  They anticipate the fund merger will 

now take place later this year in the autumn and we will write to you again closer to the time to confirm the date.  

 

Consequently, the fund will not now be suspended on 8 July 2024. 

 

If you have any questions about this letter, please speak to your financial adviser who will be able to help you. 

Alternatively, you can call or email us using the details shown and we will be happy to help. Our Customer Service 

Centre is open 8:30am – 5:30pm, Monday to Friday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Callum Earl 

Head of Customer Operations 
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